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Friends of Scouting (FOS) is the Connecticut Yankee Council’s annual appeal to the community to support Scouting’s programs.  The families of our Scouts are asked to join concerned businesses, organizations, and individuals in this support through our Family FOS Campaign. Presentations are scheduled December through April … and take 10-12 minutes.
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Fill in your unit presentation commitment card:

FAMILY FOS PRESENTATION REQUEST

Pack    Troop   Crew   Unit #  ________    District __________________

Your Unit FOS Contact Person ________________________________________________________________

Address __________________________________________________________________________________

City _____________________________________   State ______    Zip Code ___________________________

Phone: Home _____________________ Work: ______________________ Cell: _________________________

E-Mail______________________________________________________________________________________

Presentation Date Preferred ________________________________________________ Time_______________

Location_____________________________________________________________________________  


            Address _____________________________________________________________________________
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SET A DATE NOW FOR YOUR UNIT’S


2020


FRIENDS OF SCOUTING 


PRESENTATION!





How Can I Help?





Recruit from your parents an FOS Unit Coordinator  


Ensure that the “Family Warm-Up Letter” goes out to your families (your District Executive will provide a sample letter)


Assist in the FOS Presentation


Follow up with families not in attendance either by telephone or by letter
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